
7. CASHEL STREET BUS STOP

The Board considered a report from the Area Engineer on a proposal that a bus stop be installed in
Cashel Street.

The Board decided to recommend to the Bus Stops and Shelters Subcommittee of the City Services
Committee:

1. That the bus stop on the eastern side of Fitzgerald Avenue commencing at a point 8 metres
measured in a northerly direction from a point opposite the northern kerbline of Lichfield street
and extending in a southerly direction for a distance of 18 metres be removed.

2. That a bus stop be installed on the south side of Cashel Street commencing at a point 34.5
metres from its intersection with Fitzgerald Avenue and extending in an easterly direction for a
distance of 14.5 metres.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


